MINISTER
HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT
INDIA

Message

It gives me immense pleasure to know that Deen Dayal Upadhyaya
College is bringing out the inaugural issue of the College Magazine
"Reflections” in February/March, 1993. This will definitely help in expressing
the views of the students. College magazines also provide an effective
instrument which inculcate the habit of creative writing. My good wishes

for the successful publication of the magazine.
Arjun Singh

Prof. R.G. Saxena

Principal

Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College
Shivaji Marg, Karampura

New Delhi



UNIVERSITY OF DELHI/ et freafaarsa

Tfofmﬁf Upendm Baxi No . UC/d 7292 |15 V)
Vice-Chancellor 30 December 1992

Dear Professor Saxena:

Thank wou very much for vour letter MNo.DDUCA/1992-93/2014
dated December 10, 1992,

1 am glad to know that the First iscue of vour College
Magazine "Reflections" is being publicshed. The College Magazine
reflects the scademic, social and cultural interests and persuits
of the students and the faculty of the Colleae. I am sure that
the Magazine will provide an opportunity to its readers to share
the jov of sense and academic achievementsz of the College.

Having been founded only two and hal+t wears ago, the College
has gained the strength of 700 students speaks wvolumes of the
academic leaderchip that the College hae received from vou. 1 am
sure that vour colleagues and vourself will devote steadfastly to
the development of a climate of learning and of the new pedagogic
traditions.

With kind regarde =nd Seaszon’s Greetings,

Yours sincerely,

{UPENDRA BAXI)
Professor R.G. Saxensa
Frincipal
Deen Dvxl Upadhvava College
Uriversity of Delh:
Shivaiil Marg
Karampura
New Delhi 110015

Office : University Road, Delhi-110007. Tel.: 7257011 Telex : 3178099 DU IN Fax : 91-11-6886427
Residence : 32, Chhatra Marg, University of Delhi, Delbi-1 10007 (India) Tel: 7257049
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DEEN DAYAL UPADHYAYA COLLEGE

(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)
Justice R. S. SARKARIA (Retd.) SHIVAJI MARG, KARAMPURA,
Chairman, Governing Body NEW DELHI - 110 015
Ref. No. Dated : 5th. . February,1993

Dear Prof.Saxena,

Heartiest congratulations to the Principal,
staff and students of Deen Dayal Upadhyaya
College on the publication of the inaugural
issue of the College Magazine "Reflections".
Although the college was instituted Just two
years ago it has already carved a niche for
jtself in the University. I hope "Reflections"
will reflect the various facets of life at Deen
Dayal Upadhyaya College - in its puEsHits ot

academic excellence.

With regards and best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

;KZ%J;E,Aé&JQA}
( R.S.SARKARIA )

Prof.R.G.Saxena

Principal

Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College
Shivaji Marg, Karampura

New Delhi-110 015.

Res. : 5, Sunehri Bagh Road, New Delhi - 110 001
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Dear Professor Saxena:

Thank vou very much for vour letter No.DDUCA1992-92/2014
dated December 10, 1992,

I am glad to know that the first iczue of vour College
Magazine "Reflections" is being published. The College Magazine
reflects the zcademic, social and cultural interests and persuits
of the students and the faculty of the Colleme. 1 am sure that
the Magazine will provide an opportunity to ite readers to share
the jov of sense and academic achievements of the Colleqge.

Having been founded conly two and hald vears ago, the Colleqs
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With kind regards . Gresetings.,

Yours sincerely,

(UPENDRA BAXI)
Professor R.G. Saxena
Frincipal
Deen Dval Upadhvava College
University of Delhi
Shivail Marg
Harampura
Mew Delhi 110015

Office : University Road, Delhi-110007. Tel.: 7257011 Telex : 3178099 DU IN Fax : 91-11-68806427
Residence : 32, Chhatra Marg, University of Delhi, Delhi-110007 (india Tel.: 7257049
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Dear Prof.Saxena,

Heartiest congratulations to the Principal,
staff and students of Deen Dayal Upadhyaya
College on the publication of the inaugural
issue of the College Magazine "Reflections".
Although the college was instituted just two
years ago it has already carved a niche for
itself in the University. I hope "Reflections"
will reflect the wvarious facets of 1life at Deen
Dayal Upadhyaya College - in its pursuit of

academic excellence.

With regards and best wishes,

Yours sincerely,
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( R.S.SARKARIA )

Prof.R.G.Saxena

Principal

Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College
Shivaji Marg, Karampura

New Delhi-110 015.

Res. : 5, Sunehri Bagh Road, New Delhi - 110 001



Annual Report 1991-92

Professor. S.K. Khanna, Vice-Chairman, University Grants Commission, distin-
guished Guests, Members of the Faculty and friends :

I extend to you all a warm welcome on this occasion the ‘Second Annual Day’
of Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College, I am grateful to you, Sir, for accepting our invitation
to be with us on this day.

Sir, I now present a brief report on the college during the last one year. The
college started functioning from 21st August, 1990 with 350 students who sought
admission in Science, Commerce, Arts and Vocational courses. At present there are about
525 students on the rolls in the various courses in the college.

There are about 3000 Books in the College Library and we are subscribing to
20 Magazines and 10 Technical Journals. We propose to add another five thousand
books in the Library during the next academic year. There is sufficient space in the
Library for 150 students to sit at a time and do serious reading.

The college celebrated its First Birthday as ‘Van Mahotsava Day’ on 21st August,
1991. Professor A.L. Nagar, Pro-Vice-Chancellor, University of Delhi, was the Chief-Guest
on this occasion. The college organised its ‘Annual Sports day’ on 28th February, 1992.
Mr. Mohan Atri, B.Com (Pass), 1st Year and Miss Seema, B.A. (Pass), 2nd year were
adjudged as best boy and girl athletes respectively. Forty prizes and medals were
awarded to the winners of the various events by Shri Ajit Pal Singh, formerly Captain
of the Indian Hockey Team, who was the Chief-Guest on this occasion.

The various departments and societies organised extension lectures. The Hindi
Sahitya Parishad was inaugurated by Professor T.N. Bali, formerly Head of the
Department of Hindi and Dean, Faculty of Arts, University of Delhi. Inter-Class Hindi
Debate and Inter-College Hindi Debate were organised by the Hindi Sahitya Parishad.
The Sanskrit Society organised Sanskrit Shloka Competition in collaboration with the
Sanskrit Academy, Delhi Administration. The Arts and Culture Society organised inter-
class competition in dance, music, fancy dress shows, quiz.

The Department of Physics invited Dr. Neeraj Khare of National Physical
Laboratory, who delivered lectures to the students of science. The Department of Botony
organised a field trip to Mussorie for the students of Botany and Zoology. Local excursion
trips were also organised by this Department. The Commerce Department organised
a field trip to the Computer Exhibition organised by PCS Data General’India Ltd.
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Our college students also participated in Inter-College Debate, Essay Competitions,
Inter-College Sanskrit Shloka Competitions, Wrestling Competitions and won prizes for
the college. Joginder Singh, Anudeep, Jitender and Udaya & Party were awarded
individual prizes for participating in Inter-College Competitions.

The College is also one of the Study Centres of the Indira Gandhi National Open
Uniersity.

I thank my colleagues and guest lecturers from other colleges who are assisting
in our teaching programme and also to the administrative staff and college karamchari
staff for their hard work.

My special thanks to the students of this college who enthuse us with their spirit
and energy.

Sir, as Vice-Chairman of the University Grants Commission you occupy the most
significant position in the planning process of higher education of the country. We look
for many more innovative ideas and qualitative improvement in the higher education
of the country under your able leadership.

With these words, I once again, extend a hearty welcome to you, Sir, on my
own behalf and on behalf of the members of the staff and students of this college.

Prof. R.G. Saxena

Principal
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